

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Tuesday 20th February 2024

Dear Parents / Carers of Maple 1 Class,

## Maple 1 Class - Teacher Update

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of some changes regarding the teaching staff for Maple 1 class.

Unfortunately, Miss Mansbridge is still unwell and unable to resume teaching at this time. We wish her a speedy recovery and assure you that she is receiving the necessary support and care.

In light of this, we have arranged for Miss Bristowe, a supply teacher who has previously worked in the school, to take over as the primary teacher for Maple 1 class. She will be supported by Mr. Vivian, who will assist in ensuring continuity and quality instruction during this transition period.

Please be rest assured that our commitment to providing the best education for your children remains unchanged. Despite the change in teaching staff, we will continue to uphold the high standards of learning and care that you expect from our school.

Additionally, I want to reassure you that the upcoming parents' evenings scheduled for March will proceed as previously advertised. This will be an excellent opportunity for you to meet with Miss Bristowe and Mr. Vivian to discuss your child's progress.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Warm regards,







Smith









